JT/AK/jaj

30th September 2025



Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve standards across the Academy, after October half-term each pupil in Year 8 and Year 9 will be provided with a new Bloxwich Academy PE top to wear during PE and Dance lessons. This is at no charge to the pupils and families and pupils will be expected to maintain them in a good condition to look smart in their lessons.

These PE tops are to be worn during each PE and Dance practical lesson to allow all pupils to match the Kit Policy as advertised on the school website. If pupils do not bring their PE tops to lessons, the PE and Dance staff have access to spare tops for pupils to wear and to ensure all pupils are in line with uniform policies and expectations are met. The top all pupils will receive will be the same as the picture below.



It is the expectation that this top is worn for all lessons as previously mentioned, and on the odd occasion where the top is unable to be brought in to school the PE and Dance department have a supply to lend to the pupils. Please reassure your child about this so they are aware they can request a top from staff if needed. Should pupils fail to comply with the uniform expectations, the usual school behaviour policies will be utilised.

We hope that by now providing pupils with a branded PE kit that a real team ethos can shine through, and all pupils uphold the VALUES of the Academy and take great pride in their appearance.

Thank you for your ongoing support as we strive to further develop the school environment to be the best it possibly can be to allow our pupils to flourish.

Yours sincerely

J Till

Headteacher

Bloxwich Academy Second

Leamore Lane

Bloxwich, Walsall

West Midlands WS2 7NR



